
KleinHaus, LLC

KleinHaus Media OurOrg.shopSponsorSociety.com TheClubCRM.io

• Hosts the interface 
and information for 
Sponsors to 
purchase 
Sponsorship 
Packages.

• Collects payments 
from Sponsors for 
Sponsorship 
Packages on behalf 
of KleinHaus, LLC.

• Hosts the interface 
and information for 
Sales Affiliates from 
Sponsees.

• Records amounts 
owed to Sales 
Affiliates 

• Has 
communication 
with, and between, 
all KleinHaus, LLC 
brands, Sponsors, 
Sponsees, and 
Affiliates.

• Collects, stores, and 
shares information 
of Sponsors and 
Sales Affiliates 
with, to, and, from 
KleinHaus, LLC 
brands (names, 
phone numbers, 
emails, company 
names, addresses, 
birthdays, usage of 
KleinHaus, LLC 
brand’s websites, 
Sponsorship 
Packages, and sales 
amounts).

• Credit Card, and 
other payment 
numbers or 
accounts, are not 
stored by 
KleinHaus, LLC 
brands, Sponsees, 
Sponsors, or 
Affiliates.

• Designs the apparel 
merchandise.

• Participates in the 
design of the 
websites.

• Participates in the 
website support.

• Participates in the 
social media 
graphics and 
posting.

• Collects payments 
from KleinHaus, 
LLC.

• Hosts the interface 
and information for 
people to purchase 
the Sponsee 
apparel 
merchandise.

• Collects payments 
and taxes from 
people for apparel 
merchandise on 
behalf of 
KleinHaus, LLC.

• Pays transaction 
fees to Shopify and 
credit card 
companies.

• Has 
communication 
with, and between 
all KleinHaus, LLC 
brands and 
Sponsees.

• Collects, stores, and 
shares information 
of Purchasers with, 
to, and, from 
KleinHaus, LLC 
brands and 
Sponsors (names, 
phone numbers, 
emails, company 
names, addresses, 
birthdays, usage of 
KleinHaus, LLC 
brand’s websites, 
Sponsorship 
Packages, and sales 
amounts).

• Credit Card, and 
other payment 
numbers or 
accounts, are not 
stored by 
KleinHaus, LLC 
brands, Sponsees, 
Sponsors, or 
Affiliates.

• Hosts the Customer 
Relationship 
Management 
accounts of 
KleinHaus, LLC, 
SponsorSociety.co
m, OurOrg.shop, 
and Sponsees.

• Collects transaction 
fees from all of 
KleinHaus, LLC 
brands.

• May send 
communications on 
behalf of, or to, 
KleinHaus, LLC 
brands, Sponsors, 
Sponsees, Sales 
Affiliates, 
Purchasers, and/or 
vendors. 

• Manages all 
KleinHaus, LLC 
brands.

• Manages agreements 
between Sponsees, 
Sponsors, KleinHaus, 
LLC Brands, and 
Sales Affiliates.

• Manages legal 
matters and 
documents for 
KleinHaus, LLC 
Brands and Sales 
Affiliates.

• Manages all Sales 
Associates for 
Sponsees.

• Collects income from 
KleinHaus, LLC 
brands.

• Pays Sponsees on 
behalf of Sponsors.

• Pays Sales Affiliates 
for Sponsees.

• Pays Taxes and 
transaction fees.

• Pays transaction/
admin fees to 
TheClubCRM.io.

• Pays service fees to 
KleinHaus Media and 
other vendors.

• Pays distributions.

• Pays operating costs.

• Pays shipping and 
material costs.

• Pays legal costs and 
fees.

• Brokers, manages, 
and  executes 
Sponsorship 
Agreements for 
Sponsors and 
Sponsees.

• Brokers, manages, 
and executes Brand 
Licensing Agreements 
between KleinHaus, 
LLC Brands and 
Sponsees.

• Sends W9s and 1099s 
to Sales Affiliates.

Sponsee

Sponsor

• Signs Brand License 
Agreement with 
KleinHaus, LLC 
Brands which includes 
agreement to 
Sponsorship 
Agreement with 
Sponsors.

• Receives Team Kits 
and payout from 
KleinHaus, LLC after 
campaign ends.

• Sends contacts and 
current Sponsors to 
KleinHaus, LLC 
Brands to start the 
Sponsorship system 
and selling.

• Agrees to and signs 
Sponsorship 
Agreement brokered 
by KleinHaus, LLC 
Brands.

• Purchases 
Sponsorship Package.

• Sends Logo and 
information to 
SponsorSociety.com 
to be sent to Sponsee 
and other KleinHaus, 
LLC Brands.

• Receives Sponsorship 
Package Goods, Ads, 
Services, and 
Marketing as agreed 
to in Sponsorship 
Package purchase.

Sales Affiliate

• Signs W9 from 
KleinHaus, LLC.

• Sells Sponsorship 
Packages.

• Receives 1099 from 
KleinHaus, LLC.

• Receives sales link 
and QR code.

• Receives membership 
access to sales 
materials and 
information from 
SponsorSociety.com

• Receives payments 
from KleinHaus, LLC.
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